
 

 

 

With the half term break next week, it has been wonderful to reflect on the 

progress that the children have made this half term. They have all been 

superstars and deserve the break…we hope you have a lovely time together! 

It has been a busy week; the children have been fully immersed in our Space 

Explorers topic. The story we have been reading together is The Marvellous 

Moon Map. It is one of our favourites, rich with vocabulary and illustrations that 

inspire the children. 

Have a look at the link together. There is also chance to participate in ‘draw 

along’ with the illustrator, this is something that your child could do over the 

half term, we would love to see their masterpieces… 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q0_7TwiUZYo 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may 

start up a discussion with your child: 

• Maths: Journaling Number 8/ Combining 2 groups and writing a 

number sentence 

• Maps of our Local Area/ Chester Zoo/ Pirate Maps 

• Moon Experts: Designing Rockets/ Neil Armstrong 

• Our Walk around Wallasey 

• RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch 

Have a lovely week, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q0_7TwiUZYo

